
Welcome to The CAE's first 2021 Newsletter! January was a month of new beginnings
for The CAE with 3 projects being launched and new individuals being added to the

team. 
 

We are excited to share with you what's new at The CAE as we continue to meet the
needs of BAME individuals in and around Swansea. 

Enjoy this month's newsletter!
 

Yolanda Barnes, Operations Manager
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Our activities

We have provided over 100 one to one
support through our employment,
foodbank, training and community
transport services. 

in this issue

OUR WORK IN THE COMMUNITY

52 families and 35 individuals were
served.
553kg of food. This is equivalent to 
604 meals equivalent, and
977kg of Carbon dioxide savings.

Impact of our food delivery services this
month;

News Bulletin

"After speaking to Saskia I felt
confident to start applying for jobs
again. She's nice and a good
listener, I recommend her
services." 
 
Follow the new RWE Facebook page
here to stay updated. 

publicity on Wales 24/7 and Business
News Wales.
 
When it comes to working with
participants, there has been some
great feedback with RB saying,

Our work in the Community
The CAE News bulletin
We are growing
Local events

Foodbank Services

Refugee Women Empowerment
(RWE)

We have temporarily discontinued
this service in order to improve
safeguarding protocols and to refine
how we interact with the community.
We look forward to re-starting this
service with full force!
 

The project received some excellent

New Projects

Catering jobs

This is a web-page dedicated to the
advertisement of jobs in the catering
industry located in Wales. We will be
working together with other
organisations and post any paid, 

https://www.facebook.com/saskia.cae


training, and volunteer opportunities
available on our website.

Visit our website caentr.org/catering-
jobs for opportunities in WalesOr
contact Adele on equiries@caentr.org
to post any vacancies

Community Transport 

This project focuses on the well-being of
individuals. The services offers are as
follows; transport pick ups, home visits,
walk and talk service (for those living in
isolation) and mobile ICT services.

in the next issue

Our work in the Community
The CAE News bulletin
Local News 

As our organisation has grown
considerably, we are pleased to have
welcomed 3 new members to our team in
the month of January! 

These individuals will be heading the
Catering jobs and Community transport
projects respectively.

We are growing! 

For more information visit our website
www.caentr.org/transport. 
OR contact Colin on colin@caentr.org
and Israa on israa@caentr.org

The 411 podcast

This podcast is under our
YouthEntrepreneurs Network (YEN) and
focuses on the issues faced by the youth
in Wales, as a result of Covid19. Namely
mental health and employability.

Follow us on Twitter and Instagram to
keep up to date with each weekly
episode release.

https://www.caentr.org/catering-jobs
https://www.caentr.org/transport
https://twitter.com/yenwales
https://www.instagram.com/yenwales/

